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August 5, 2019 

 

Traffic Fatality on Highway 17N 

 

 

(McClellanville, SC) On August 4, 2019 shortly after 3:00 p.m., Charleston County sheriff’s 

deputies responded to a single-car collision on Highway 17N near Duffield Road.  According to 

witnesses, the driver of the vehicle, while attempting to pass another vehicle, suddenly swerved 

off the roadway and rolled over.  The occupants, both females, were transported to a hospital 

with serious injuries.  One of them was later pronounced dead at the hospital.  The Traffic 

Division is investigating the incident.  The Coroner’s Office will release the name of the 

deceased. 

 

-Capt. R. Antonio 
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